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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act says that a car dealer may give a short-term permit for a car that does not have
proof it is following pollution control rules at the time the car is sold. The car dealer must tell the
buyer that ODOT will not give the buyer a license plate and stickers unless the buyer has proof that
the car meets these rules. (Flesch Readability Score: 68.7).

Permits a vehicle dealer to issue temporary registration permits for motor vehicles that do not have
proof of compliance with pollution control equipment requirements. Requires the dealer to give
written notice to a purchaser that the Department of Transportation will not issue stickers,
registration and plates unless proof of compliance is provided.
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